

## Unit 4 Test | B

### Listening

- 1  Track 5 Listen to a radio programme about a famous boarding school. Complete the fact file with a word or a short phrase.

#### Gordonstoun School

- The school is in the <sup>1</sup> \_\_\_\_\_.
- Students' ages: from five to <sup>2</sup> \_\_\_\_\_
- <sup>3</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ hours of sport every day
- They have <sup>4</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ and then two lessons before the break.
- Students do homework at <sup>5</sup> \_\_\_\_\_.

\_\_\_\_/10

### Vocabulary

- 2 Complete the sentences with the words below. There are two extra words.

between front in next pencil case ~~poster~~  
rubbish bin start textbook whiteboard

- 0 There's a poster of animals in our classroom.
- 1 Where's my rubber? Is it \_\_\_\_\_ your bag?
- 2 Don't write in your \_\_\_\_\_.  
Use your notebook.
- 3 Our teacher writes a lot on the \_\_\_\_\_.
- 4 You've got a big rubber and a lot of pens.  
You need a new \_\_\_\_\_.
- 5 Is it OK to put paper in this \_\_\_\_\_?
- 6 We \_\_\_\_\_ school at 8 a.m. every day.
- 7 Where's my sports bag? Oh, it's \_\_\_\_\_ to my bed.

\_\_\_\_/7

- 3 Complete the words in the sentences.

- 0 I can't come to the cinema. I'm meeting my sister.
- 1 Julia's favourite lesson is P \_\_\_\_\_.  
She loves sport!
- 2 I'm very shy. How can I m \_\_\_\_\_ friends with someone?
- 3 I don't like M \_\_\_\_\_ lessons. I can't sing!
- 4 My b \_\_\_\_\_ friend lives near me.  
We see each other every day.

- 5 My dad is from the USA, but he doesn't help me with my E \_\_\_\_\_ homework!
- 6 Ivan is a very good friend. He's always t \_\_\_\_\_ for me.
- 7 Your ruler is o \_\_\_\_\_ your Maths notebook.
- 8 We g \_\_\_\_\_ to school by bus.

\_\_\_\_/8

### Grammar

- 4 Choose the correct option.

- 0 Sue is sitting / sits behind Jim today.
- 1 Where is Salma / Salma is studying at the moment?
- 2 We have / are having four classes every morning.
- 3 Maria doesn't / isn't wearing her school uniform today.
- 4 I am using / use my calculator at the moment.
- 5 They aren't / don't do housework every day.

\_\_\_\_/5

- 5 Complete the sentences with the Present Simple or Present Continuous form of the verbs in brackets.

It's Tuesday morning, and Penny <sup>0</sup> is walking (walk) to school. She <sup>1</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ (start) school at 8.30 a.m. Cindy is her friend, and they always <sup>2</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ (sit) together in class.  
Penny's two sisters are at home. They <sup>3</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ (not chat) at the moment because they <sup>4</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ (do) homework. They <sup>5</sup> \_\_\_\_\_ (revise) for an exam

\_\_\_\_/5

## Unit 4 Test | B

### Reading

#### 6 Read the blog post and choose the correct answer.

##### A new student

I'm from Germany, and I have family in France, but my parents and I are living in the UK at the moment. I'm very shy, but I've got two new friends, Ben and Max. I sit between them in class, and they help me find places like the gym. It's a big school! We play football in the break, and we go to Art Club every Tuesday. We often play video games at Ben's house. We like swimming too, but Ben and I don't go to the pool because the water is very cold. Max swims every morning before school!

On Saturday morning, I help my parents with the housework. It's OK, but boring! In the afternoon, I enjoy going into town with Ben and Max to look at the shops. It's a lot more fun than tidying my room! On Sunday morning, we play basketball in the park, then in the afternoon I do homework. Maths is great – I love it! Sometimes Max helps me with Geography, and I'm terrible at Physics – I can't understand it. But I enjoy school because I see my friends every day.

Elias

- 0 Elias is
  - a British.
  - b German.**
  - c French.
- 1 Elias
  - a has got a lot of new friends.
  - b has lessons with his new friends.
  - c knows where everything is at his new school.
- 2 Elias and his friends
  - a have the same hobbies.
  - b never go out together.
  - c enjoy swimming together.
- 3 What does Elias say about housework?
  - a His parents do it.
  - b He prefers shopping.
  - c He enjoys it.

- 4 What do Elias and his friends do together on Sunday mornings?
  - a homework
  - b sport
  - c housework
- 5 Elias's favourite school subject is
  - a Geography.
  - b Physics.
  - c Maths.

\_\_\_\_/10

### Language Functions

#### 7 Complete the dialogues with the words below. There is one extra word.

can course have help just sorry you

- 1 A: Can I use your calculator?  
B: Yes, of \_\_\_\_\_.
- 2 A: Can I \_\_\_\_\_ some orange juice?  
B: OK, \_\_\_\_\_ a moment.
- 3 A: Can you \_\_\_\_\_ me with my blog post?  
B: \_\_\_\_\_, I can't. I'm busy at the moment.

\_\_\_\_/5

**Total: \_\_\_\_/50**